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Måsøval AS has been in dialogue with the Norwegian State v/the government attorney regarding claim for compensation

after the facility Kattholmen was misdiagnosed with PD SAV3 in August 2019. Before the misdiagnosis was ascertained,

Måsøval had, in accordance with the regulations, slaughtered large parts of the fish at the facility, as well as at the

neighbouring facility Or. After the misdiagnosis was ascertained, Måsøval demanded compensation from the state. The state

acknowledged liability for the misdiagnosis in November 2022. The state still do not recognise a causal link between the

misdiagnosis and the financial loss suffered by Måsøval.

Måsøval has now submitted a statement of claim (Nw.: stevning) to Trøndelag District Court with a claim for compensation

of NOK 29,8 million for the loss caused by the misdiagnosis.

Contacts

Gunnar Aftret, CFO, Måsøval AS, +4791377389, gunnar@masoval.no

Helge Kvalvik, CEO, Måsøval AS, +4797979772, helge.kvalvik@masoval.no

About Måsøval AS

Måsøval is an integrated producer of Atlantic salmon with more than 50 years of operational experience. Located in Central

Norway in the region west of Trondheim, Måsøval has both significant farming operations at sea and inhouse smolt

production. Through its majority ownership in the processing and distribution company Pure Norwegian Seafood AS,

Måsøval is processing and exporting high quality Atlantic salmon to a global marketplace.
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